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From: bella@coyoteri.org
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2021 9:14 AM
To: Anthony Paoclantonio
Subject: In Support of H5006, H5007, H5008, H5009, H 5010, and H 5011

COYOTE Rl is speaking out in strong support of H5006, H5007, HS008, HS009, H 5010, and H 5011, a package of bills
being heard in the Rhode Island House Rules Committee today that would work to create a stronger, more engaged
legislative process by changing rules around participation and ensure better transparency.

We are excited to see that lawmakers are listening to our demands to do more to make sure our voices are heard. We
thank you in advance for showing your support for these important changes!

We are sending you well wishes in these difficult times. We are stronger together. Thank you for all that you do!
In solidarity,
Bella Rabinson COYOTE RI

401 525 8757
bella@coyoteri.org



